
 
From: Jonathan Gibson <jgibson@vermontel.net>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 31, 2020 8:30 AM 
To: Faith Brown <FBrown@leg.state.vt.us> 
Subject: [External] S301 amendment - NID photo 
 
[External] 

Faith, Sen. Cummings requested through Sen. Hooker that I send this information. I’m copying 
you to be sure it gets there. A friend is scanning the Vtel installation agreement, and I will 
forward as soon as I receive it. Call if any transmission issues.  Jonathan 492-3665 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 



 

 
 
 

This message has originated from an External Source. Please use caution when 
opening attachments, clicking links, or responding to this email. 

 
 


